
  

 

AU Science Club News Letter    5/27/15  

 

Thanks to Bob Talan for his great talk on the Higgs Boson. He reviewed the background 

of Particle Physics leading to the recent/ imminent discovery of the Higgs Boson in a way 

that was understandable... 

  

S/C meetings are scheduled for the 3
rd

 Tues of the month (the week after the General 

Meeting), at 10:00 AM, on the 3
rd

 floor or in the Main Hall.  

 

Future meeting are:  

  

June 16 --Dr. Kissin, who is an orthopedic surgeon at Hackensack Hospital, will speak on 

‘conditions of the knee’. Family and friends are welcome. 

 

No meetings are scheduled for July and August, but plans for the fall are continuing. 

Suggestions are always welcome, with Walt Widmer speaking on ‘Infectious Deceases’ 

and Dr. Cauchard returning to update us on ‘Eye Health’. Note that Bob Talan and Ed 

Schlachman are Co-Chairmen of the club —with a third Co-chairman still desired. The 

tasks involved in operation of the club are: Conducting the Meetings, A/V support, WRC 

Contacts, planning and coordinating possible Car Pool/Bus day trips and, THIS IS THE 

MOST IMPORTANT TASK--- People who would contact or volunteer as possible 

Presenter’s.  Please review the tasks and consider volunteering for a task you might be 

comfortable with, either now or in the future. 

 
  

 

Please contact me with your NAME, Phone No., and Email Address:  

 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________

Thanks again--Jack Yurasek, 201-337-4433 

 

 


